
From: PlanningAlerts 
Sent: 28/04/2022 11:04:03 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Comment on application DA2022/0549 

For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department 
Application DA2022/0549 
Address 2 Wyadra Avenue, Freshwater NSW 2096 
Description Demolition works and construction of a dwelling house 
Name of commenter Geoffrey Wellstead 
Address of commenter 42 Carrington Pde 
Email of commenter 

Comment 
The satellite view of the subject property shown with the application details needs to be 
updated to show the resubdivided expanded boundaries of 2 Wyadra Avenue - as now exists, 
and not as it was - following previous Council approval to include part of the 14 Ellen St 
backyard (which is my understanding of the consolidation and resubdivision outcome of 
DA2020/0147) 

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts 
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